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To: CVG Airlines and Tenants 
 

From:  Brian Cobb, VP - Customer Experience 
 
Subject: Concourse A Ramp Pavement Coring  
 

Date: May 5, 2017 

 

 

 Effective Monday, May, 8: 

CONCOURSE A RAMP PAVEMENT CORING  

CVG contracted personnel will begin coring of the Concourse A ramp pavement Monday, May 8th and 

continue through Thursday evening May 11th. This work is necessary for pavement sampling in 

preparation for the upcoming pavement rehabilitation project.  This activity will result in temporary 

gate closures while the work is being completed. The tentative schedule is outlined below and is 

weather dependent, any changes will be communicated as necessary. Please notify ramp personnel to 

use caution when operating near these work zones. If you have any questions or concerns please 

contact Josh Mann with KCAB Planning and Development (859-767-3051).  
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